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Myra Robertson

Northern Environmental Assessment Coordinator
Environmental Protection Operations Directorate
Environment Canada

Suite 301-5204-50™ Avenue

Yellowknife, NT X1A 1E2

Fax: (867) 873-8185

BY FAX and MAIL

Tuly 7, 2006

Dear Ms. Robertson:

RE: Notification pursuant to the requirements of subsection 79(1) of the Species at Risk Act

(S ).

Please be advised that the Mackenzie Valley Environmental Impact Review Board, as the
authority responsible to conduct an environmental assessment for Tamerlane Ventures Inc.’s
Pine Point Pilot Project (our file: EA0607-002), has determined this proposed project is taking
place in an area that is in the range of Whooping Crane, Peregrine Falcon (subspecies anatum),
Woodland Caribou (Boreal population), and Wood Bison, all listed species under SARA.

The proposed project is subject to an environmental assessment under the Mackenzie Valley
Resource Management Act. Additional information about the environmental assessment is
available on our website:

http://mveirb.nt.ca/registry/project.php?project id=38

If you have any questions please feel free to call the contact for this environmental assessment:
Alistair MacDonald, amacdonald@mveirb.nt.ca, 867-766-7052.

Mary Tapsell

Manager, Environmental Impact Assessment

Sincerely,

Box 938, 5102-30" Avenue, Yeiflowknife, NT 1A 2N7 Phone: B§7-766-7058 Fax: 8&7-786-7074 Web Site:
www.mveirb.nt.ca



